
Board Meeting Minutes
January 7, 2021

President Rick Coleman called the meeting to order 

The following members were present:
Rick Coleman                                           George Fisher
Jack Kellmann                                

Birthdays for the Month are:
January 26  Betty Gower                                  
January 30  John Rosenwald                               

The Club's Financial report showing a cash in bank of $6,422.68 was e-mailed to all members.

The Foundation's financial report showing cash in bank balance of $4,488.45 and an OIF Club
Campaign Fund balance of $5,933.66 was e-mailed to all members.

Humorous things were told by everone.

There was a good discussion on membership possibilities.

George Fisher made an excellent suggestion that in these times with COVID, and other
members having long commutes to the meetings, we consider having conference call
participation.  Members could call in and be connected, and could therefore participate in the
meeting.   Be on the lookout for an e-mail from George with instructions on how to call in.   We
will try this at the next meeting on January 21.
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